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News for INFANT SCHOOL Parents and Pupils 

 
ROAD SAFETY 
We have been notified by the School Crossing Patrol, that some cars having brought pupils to school, are using 
neighbours’ drives to turn around in. This creates serious safety concerns for pedestrians, as when making this 
manoeuvre, the vehicles are mounting the pathway at this busy time.   
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 
Monday:         Drama Club:  Mr D Burns  
                         Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m. 
Wednesday : Football in the Community – started 11th January 2017 
                         Please collect your child at 4.25 p.m. 
                         Library Club:  Staff led – started 11th January 2017 
                         Please collect your child at 3.45 p.m.     
Thursday:      Yoga Club:  Staff led  - started 5th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 3.45 p.m.     
                        Dodgeball Club – Premier Sport – started 12th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m. 
                        Glee Club – started 12th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 4.00 p.m.                                           
Friday:           Multi-skills Club:  JB Sports – started 6th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m.                      
Children should be collected from the front, hall doors for all clubs unless directed otherwise 
on the day. 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Mondays 9.05 a.m. in the school 
hall  

 
FUTURE DATES:- 

 
Phonics Screening Check dates: 

 w/c 12th June 2017 

 w/c 11th June 2018 

 w/c 10th June 2019 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
News for JUNIOR SCHOOL Parents and Pupils  

 
 

Internet Safety - As you may be aware, it is National Internet Safety day on Tuesday 7th February 2017. To support 
children, one of our local PCSOs will visit the Junior School, on Wednesday this week, to discuss strategies about 
keeping safe on the internet. 

 

 

Celebr
ating 

Achiev
ement  
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School Disco - Thursday 9th February, 6:00-7:30pm.  School Disco. £2 entry plus money for refreshments. Please note 
that we expect all children to be collected by an adult after the disco. 
 
PGL Meeting - Wednesday 22nd February 6:00-6:30pm.  PGL Meeting for all parents of children who are attending 
this year's residential visit to PGL. Please inform Mr Hornsby before the meeting if you are unable to attend. 
 
Year 4 Swimming - Thursday 23rd February.  Please not that there will be no Y4 swimming on this date (the first 
Thursday back) as this will be half-term in Grimsby and Cleethorpes and the pool is therefore unavailable for lessons 
that week.  Please can we remind you that swimming money can either be paid through parentmail or sent into 
school. 
 
Homework Club - There will be no homework club this Thursday.  These will continue again after half term.  All other 
clubs will be on this week. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 
Monday:       Football Club:  Mr Wright:  Years 4, 5 & 6 – finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
Tuesday:       Games Club:  Mr Wright:  All years - finishes 4.30 p.m.  
Wednesday: Football in the Community - finishes at 4.40 p.m. 
                        Wildlife Club:  Mrs Everett: 3.30-4.30p.m. 
Thursday:     Homework Club finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
                       Literacy Box Club:  Years 5 and 6; 3.30-4.30 p.m. 
                       Maths Club:  Years 5 and 6; 3.30-4.30 p.m.  
                                             
Children should be collected from the main foyer for all clubs. 
 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Fridays 9.00 a.m. in the school hall 

 
 

FUTURE DATES: 
9th February: Junior School Disco 
10th February 3.30p.m. – 8.45a.m. 20th February:  Half term  
22nd February 6:00-6:30pm – PGL Meeting 
15th March-17th March 2017:  Year 5 Residential Visit to PGL                      
5th June – 9th June 2017:  Year 6 Residential Visit to Scarborough 
22nd-23rd June 2017: The Deep Residential Visit 
 
SATS 

 Week commencing 8th May 2017:  Year 6 SATS 2017 

 Week commencing 14th May 2018:  Year 6 SATS 2018 

 Week commencing 13th May 2019:  Year 6 SATS 2019 
 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs D Hunt 

Executive Headteacher 
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